Bethany Mennonite Church January 13, 2019

3497 Edison Street NE, Hartville, Ohio 44632
Church Telephone 330-877-3497
Church Website: www.bethanycmc.org
E-Mail: secretary@bethanycmc.org
Senior Pastor ~ Matt Zook 330-353-2349
Associate Pastor ~ Marcus Sharp 330-936-3399
Youth Pastor ~ Sam Coblentz 330-844-0017

Deacons: Dave Miller, Geoff Miller, Bob Miller & Geoff Slabaugh

Our Mission: To exalt Jesus Christ by following Him in obedience, and to disciple and equip each believer to reach the lost with His love.

Welcome to Bethany!

If you are visiting with us today, we are delighted to have you worship with us! We hope you feel at home. If you do not have a church home, please consider making Bethany Mennonite Church your spiritual home. Do stay awhile after worship so that we may meet you, and we invite you to come back and worship with us.

10:30 AM Welcome & Prayer Bob Miller	
Praise Sam Coble	ntz
Message Matt Zook	
"Give Back To God" Matthew 22:15-21	
Song Sam Coble	entz

Nursery Attendants

Today - Melissa Schrock/Gwen Schrock/Lydia Troyer January 20, 2019 - Nuray Slabaugh/Allanna Miller/Illana Gonzalez

Library

Today - Sharon Schrock January 20, 2019 - Brenda Troyer

Looking Ahead:

- Mission Moment January 20
- Soup and Salad January 27
- Dave & Esther's Retirement Party February 3

Attendance 1/6/18

Sunday School ~123 Worship Service ~ 219

2019 General Operating Budget	\$288,000.00
Weekly Budget	\$5,540.00
Giving week 1:	\$4,180.00
YTD Received through week 1:	\$4,180.00
YTD General Operating Budget week 1:	\$5,540.00

Happy Birthday: 1/20/2019

Opening: Geoff Miller 1/13 Joshua Bezek 1/14 Wayne Troyer Praise: Cameron Beachy 1/16 Taylor Miller Message: Marcus Sharp 1/17 Rose McElfresh

Anniversary:

1/17 Steve & Liz Yoder (26)

Pray for our people & Community

Health: Nettie Coblentz, Richard & Esther Smith, Amanda Schlabach. Missions: Victoria Troyer, Anna McMullen, Justin Denlinger, Brad & Kami Miller & family, A.J. Zook and Hannah Coblentz.

Students in College: Morgan Coblentz, Nicole Coblentz and Rachel

Maino.

Announcements

<u>We extend our condolences</u> to John Lapp and Joyce Coblentz on the loss of their sister Bertha Lapp. Her funeral was Friday December 10th at Hartville Conservative Church.

<u>We would like to thank you</u> for praying for us, for blessing us with food and flowers and words of comfort! We know we were carried by Jesus through what felt like a nightmare! Continued prayers are appreciated. Love the Ryan Beachy and Luke Spaulding family.

CMC's annual BOOST Retreat for business people and those interested in business, will be held at the Carlisle Inn, Walnut Creek, OH, March 7-9, 2019. A team of speakers will focus on the theme "Developing Healthy Organizations." Enjoy coffee and dessert with ventriloquist Taylor Mason during a special event on Friday evening. For more information and to register, visit our website at www.cmcrosedale.org/cmc-events/boost/

The Leadership Team is planning for a time of Appreciation for Dave & Esther Slabaugh Sunday, February 3, 2019. We are looking for any photo's or video's that could be shared that day. If you have any suggestions for this day of appreciation please talk to Debbie Yoder or Matt Zook. We are accepting financial gifts that will be passed along to them as well as a token of appreciation. You can earmark your giving envelopes for Dave & Esther. In addition, there will be a potluck for lunch and each family is asked to bring a hot and a cold dish. Please bring generous portions to accommodate visitors.

The Big Story, written and performed by Ted Swartz, is coming to Hartville at Maple Grove Mennonite Church, on Sunday, January 20th @ 6:30 p.m. Admission is free and open to the public! This classic Ted-style comedic and insightful take on the Bible walks us through the major characters and themes in one hour.

For those from Hartville visiting in the Sarasota area we would love to have you join us at the "Hartville Reunion." Sunday February 3rd, 2019 at 12:30pm at Sarasota Community Church 4041 Bahia Vista St, Sarasota FL 34232. Please bring a hot and cold dish along with your own serving utensils. Paper products will be provided. For any questions please call Bert or Glenda Yoder at 330-704-3645 or 330-704-1015

<u>The Brotherhood Beacon</u> has been put on the Ledge in the foyer. Please help yourself while supplies last.